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Wednesday 5th March 2025 
Science Workshop – Science Week 

 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
I am delighted to inform you that our school will be celebrating Science Week from Monday, 10th March 
through to Friday, 14th March 2025. This special event aims to inspire our students and foster their 
curiosity about the wonderful world of science. 
 
As part of this exciting week, we are thrilled to announce a visit from the Spark2 Science Professors on 
Tuesday, 11th March. They will be conducting engaging workshops focused on the fascinating concepts 
of Change and Adaptation. 
 
Your child will participate in a one-hour workshop during the school day on Tuesday. The sessions are 
designed to be interactive, educational, and fun, providing hands-on experience with scientific principles 
in an age-appropriate manner. 
 
These workshops complement our curriculum and offer students a unique opportunity to explore 
scientific concepts with professional educators who specialise in making science accessible and 
enjoyable for young learners. 
 
No special preparation is required for the day, but we encourage you to ask your child about their 
experience afterward to reinforce their learning. 
 
If you have any questions about Science Week or the workshops, please do not hesitate to contact the 
school office. 
 
Thank you for your continued support of your child's education. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

G Bailey 
Gareth Bailey   
Headteacher   
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